
Pulaski County Election Commission 

Meeting Minutes 

March 15, 2012 

8:30 a.m. 

 

 

Members Present        Ozell Snider 

          Phil Wyrick 

          Susan Inman 

Staff Present         Melinda Allen 

          Tonya Washington 

          Bryan Poe 

          Amanda Dickens 

Visitors Present:  Scott Price, Shawn Camp, County Clerk’s Office 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Ozell Snider.  A quorum was determined; all 

members present. 

Approval of Meeting Minutes, March 9, 2012 

It was moved by Commissioner Inman; seconded by Chairperson Snider.  All in favor; motion 

passed unanimously. 

Review of Provision Ballots, March 13, 2012 CALS Special Election 

Two provisional ballots reviewed; one ballot authorized, one ballot rejected due to 

residency/registration in another county. 

Preferential Primary Nonpartisan Judicial Election, May 22, 2012 

Approval of Election Notice 

It was moved by Commissioner Inman; seconded by Chairperson Snider.  All in favor; motion 

passed unanimously. 

Certification of Ballot Styles 

It was moved by Commissioner Inman; seconded by Chairperson Snider.  All in favor; motion 

passed unanimously. 

Other Business 

Mrs. Allen noted for the record that Justice of the Peace Doug Reed’s title was moved to 

prefix position on the ballot in accordance with election laws. 



Chad Hunter, a candidate for Justice of the Peace, District 1, withdrew his name from the 

ballot on March 6, 2012.  It was discovered that Mr. Hunter resides in JP District 2. 

Logic and Accuracy Testing for the Preferential Primary Nonpartisan Judicial Election will 

begin at 8:00 a.m. on Tuesday, March 27, 2012 at the Election Commission Office and will 

continue at Election Commission Warehouse until complete.   

Mrs. Allen notified the board members of the following publication dates in the Arkansas 

Democrat Gazette for this election:  the L&A Notice on March 23rd and the Notice of Election 

on April 29th and May 11th. 

The early voting sites for the May Primary Election will consist of the following number of 

iVotronic voting devices:  Main Site – 17; Laman Library & Thompson Library, 7 each; all other 

locations, 5 each. 

Scott Price, County Clerk’s Office, stated that voter registration cards have been mailed out 

since completion of redistricting.  New cards reflecting the change of voter precinct location 

in Precinct 111 will be mailed out in about two weeks. 

The next board meeting is scheduled on Monday, March 26, 2012 at 8:30 a.m. 

Meeting adjourned. 


